
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting March 1st, 2021 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg. 

Planning Commission, Leon Hawkins absent, all members present, no guests in attendance.  

Approval of agenda, Miller/Weilding 

Minutes from February 1st, 2021 reviewed and approved, Hawkins/Weilding 

No requests this month from public to review. 

No Open Business. 

Chairman Report and Discussion. 

Paul discussed we need to Review the Town Comprehensive Plan (last completed in 2006) to get it up to 

date. Will invite Brett B from County to next meeting, previously we worked with a group of towns but 

this time we will complete on our own. 

Paul explained he has spoke to a R. Haas about the Gillis property on 190th St., He wants to put in a 

manufactured home with a crawl space, we are requesting more information.  

Paul also spoke to Kusilek’s regarding their fire that destroyed their house in February. They discussed 

removal and requirements for rebuilding. 

Last topic was Recycling Compactor and what needs to be done for easier access.  Also spoke about 

Misc. Container and the good job Rick has been doing and how he is working to verify actual cost of 

disposal. 

 

Next meeting will be Monday April 5th, 2021. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:53 pm, Miller/Weilding 

 

Submitted 03/08/2021 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 

 


